
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Road Service Area

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 

FROM: Dil Uhlin, Road Service Area Director 

DATE: June 9, 2022 

RE: Resolution 2022-040 Authorizing a Sole Source Contract for Summer 
and Winter Road Maintenance with Red Mountain, LLC, for 
South Region, Unit 9 (Mayor) 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough (“Borough”) Road Service Area currently has a 
contract with Red Mountain, LLC, to provide summer and winter road 
maintenance for FY22 for the South Region, Unit 9 that will expire on June 30, 2022. 

Recently, the Borough issued an invitation to bid (ITB22-043) for the FY23 summer 
and winter road maintenance for South Region, Unit 9, located in the Seldovia 
area.   However, no bids were received in response to the invitation to bid.  

Red Mountain, LLC, is the only known contractor located in the South Region, Unit 
9 area with the proper equipment to maintain Borough-managed roads in the 
Seldovia area during the winter and summer months.  As such, pursuant to KPB 
5.28.280, a sole source award of a contract for the winter and summer road 
maintenance for Unit 9 of the South Region for FY23 to Red Mountain, LLC is 
requested. 

Your consideration of this resolution is 
appreciated. 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 236.33950.00000.43592 

Amount    $148,000.00 

By:  ________   Date:  _________________ 


